

WATCHUNG HILLS REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL

ELIZABETH C. JEWETT, PHD SUPERINTENDENT

TIMOTHY M. STYS, CPA BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR

WILLIAM J. LIBRERA PRINCIPAL

May 27, 2021

Dear Incoming Students and Families:

I hope this letter finds you well. As we are excitedly working to welcome you to the Watchung Hills Regional High School hallways as part of the Class of 2025, I wanted to share some updates and information to our soon-to-be Warriors!

To help prepare you for a strong start at Watchung Hills, Vice Principal Flakker has collaborated with current students to present *A Panel Discussion for Class of 2025 Students* that will be available to view on the district website on Friday, June 4th. This event will provide incoming 9th graders an opportunity to hear firsthand tips on getting acclimated to high school and the range of co-curricular activities and athletic programs we have to offer. There will also be opportunities this summer to tour the campus.

Tentative schedules for next year will be available through the Parent Portal in mid-June. The Class of 2025 School Counselor Assignments, summer building tour signups, as well as the contact information for our Supervisors and Directors, can be found on the WHRHS website under "Eighth Grade Transition Program." Students and parents/guardians are encouraged to call, email or schedule to meet with the School Counselors with any questions or need for support.

Any parents/guardians who have not already logged into their WHRHS Parent Portal account will receive reminders to log in over the next few weeks. Once you login, please review and sign the *Technology Agreement* so that your child's Chromebook can be made available at the start of school. Please direct any questions regarding Parent Portal credentials or access to parentconnect@whrhs.org.

We are greatly looking forward to seeing all our new and current students back on campus in September. In the meantime, congratulations on all you've accomplished this past year! Enjoy the well deserved promotion celebrations and all the time together with family and friends. Happy Memorial Day Weekend!

Sincerely,

Mr. Jason J. Sabino

Director of School Counseling

(908) 647-4800 ext. 4860

Encourage, Empower, Explore, Excel